Homework 20.9.24
Dear Parents,
For this week’s homework, and to support out history topic, we would like the children to find out about school days from the past.  It would be great if they could talk to other family members, maybe grandparents, about how their school days differed from ours.  We would like the children to bring in a photo of family school uniforms, trips or experiences from the past along with a sentence they have written themselves to accompany the photo on the paper provided.  Thank you, we will enjoy listening to the children read them and hope to use them for a class display.  If any Grandparents are available to come in and talk to the children about their schooldays, it would be most appreciated.
Please read at least four times a week, sign the reading diary and return to school on a Friday. 
Please also ensure reading books and diaries are returned on a Monday as well as the Friday, so that we can allocate new books, homework books are returned to school by Wednesday each week. 
Thank you for all your support.
 Miss Cook and Mrs Davies.
